
Virginia law requires all 7th grade students to have a Tdap (tetanus, diphtheria, and 

pertussis) vaccine and a Meningococcal Conjugate (MenACWY) vaccine. 

  

The only exceptions to this requirement will be a medical or religious exemption. 

  

PLEASE NOTE: Your child will not be permitted to enter the 7th grade without documentation 

of these vaccines. 
  

Required immunizations are provided free of charge at the following locations:  

 

Peninsula Health Center 

416 J. Clyde Morris Boulevard  

Newport News, VA 23601. It is adjacent to the Riverside Regional Medical Center. 

Immunization Services requests that you make an appointment by calling 757-594-7410. 

 

Hampton Health Department 

3130 Victoria Blvd.  

Hampton, VA 23661 

Call 757-727-1172 to make an appointment 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

All medication in the Clinic must be picked up before 4pm on Friday, June 10th.  Medications 

that are not picked up will be disposed of at that time. Please note the office will be closed at 

noon on Thursday, June 9th, reopening at 7:45 on Friday. 

 

 


